NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

REVISION TO THE UPPER RARITAN WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on G0 % 1995 , pursuant to the provisions of the
Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.A.C. 68:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water
Quality Management Planning Rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Upper
Raritan Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by the Department. This
revision identifies the Glen Gardner Hotel, located on Main Street in the Borough
of Glen Gardner, Hunterdon County (Block 8, Lot 8), as an existing facility
requiring a New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit. The
Glen Gardner Hotel currently consists of six single family apartments and one
bar (which is closed). The closed bar portion of the facility will be renovated and
reopened as a public coffee houselcafe. The six single family apartments
discharge 2,100 gallons per day (gpd) of wastewater to an existing subsurface

sewage disposal system.  The closed bar did nof discharge to the same
subsurface sewage disposal system as the six single family apartments. When
the remodeled public coffee house/cafe opens it wiil discharge 500 gpd (100
- patrons at 5 gpd per patron) of wastewater to its own subsurface sewage
disposal system. The former subsurface sewage disposal system which had
served the former bar will be abandoned. There will be no increase in
wastewater flow from the original wastewater planning flow of 2,600 gpd formerly
discharged to ground water from the Glen Gardner Hotel facility.
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